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Cowboy Joe Club (CJC) Report 

 

1. Staffing 

- Working on replacing development officer position (replacing Claudia Woods 

who is planning to become a dental hygienist) 

 

2. CJC revenue figures as of March 18, 2020 

- $2.21 Million in pledges and $1.67 Million in cash received (2020) 

- $2.41 Million in pledges and $1.80 Million in cash received (2019) 

 

3. Cowboy Joe Club Golf Series – Still planning to be held   

(Please note these are subject to modification and change depending upon 

further developments with UW’s schedule of activities, etc.) 

- Mesquite tournament (Feb. 29th) – well attended with 75 participants  

- Had to cancel AZ tournament on April 4th 

- Worland tournament moved from May 9th to May 29th 

- Sheridan, May 30th 

- Cheyenne, June 5th 

- Jackson, June 12th 

- Ft. Collins, June 15th 

- Casper, June 19th 

- Evanston, June 20th 

- Hulett, June 27th 

- Rock Springs, July 11th 

 

4. Cowboy Joe Club – 50th anniversary celebration  

- Sat., June 27th – Brown Palace Hotel 

- Will recognize Founders and Past Presidents of the Cowboy Joe Club 

- We will focus the event solely on stewardship of our donors and on our 

Founders of the CJC.  May have other announcements depending on timing. 

 

Cowboy Joe Club Auction – Friday, October 23rd at Little America in Cheyenne (AFA 

game on Oct. 24th) 

**Reminder**  Make reservations and purchase tickets early if you plan on attending.  

This event sells out. 


